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O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 

 

 The Nebraska Public Service Commission (Commission) hereby 

opens the above-captioned docket, on its own motion, to determine 

the surcharge for the statewide Telecommunications Relay System 

(TRS) for the upcoming fiscal year. The Commission is charged under 

Neb. Rev. Stat. § 86-313(2) to hold an annual public hearing before 

April 1 of each year, in order to determine the amount of the 

surcharge necessary to carry out the Telecommunications Relay 

System Act. The surcharge will be used to fund the TRS for the 

fiscal year beginning July 1, 2022. 

 

 The Commission sets this matter for public hearing on Tuesday, 

March 15, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. CDT in the Commission Hearing Room, 

300 The Atrium Building, 1200 N Street, Lincoln, Nebraska. 

Videoconference attendance at the hearing will be available 

through the Commission’s website, available at 

http://psc.nebraska.gov/stream. To attend by phone, participants 

may dial (408) 418-9388, then enter 146 273 5624 when prompted for 

the access code. 

 

If auxiliary aids or reasonable accommodations are needed for 

attendance at the meeting, please call the Commission at (402) 

471-3101. For people with hearing/speech impairments, please call 

the Nebraska Relay System at (800) 833-7352 (TDD) or (800) 833-

0920 (Voice). Advance notice of at least seven days is needed when 

requesting an interpreter. 

 

 

O R D E R 

 

 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service 

Commission that the above-captioned docket be, and is hereby, 

opened to determine the surcharge for the statewide 

Telecommunications Relay System to be effective July 1, 2022. 

 

http://psc.nebraska.gov/stream
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 IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that a public hearing be scheduled for 

Tuesday, March 15, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. CDT in the Commission 

Hearing Room, 300 The Atrium Building, 1200 N Street, Lincoln, 

Nebraska and via videoconference, available at 

http://psc.nebraska.gov/stream. 

 

ENTERED AND MADE EFFECTIVE at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 19th 

day of January, 2022. 

 

      NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 

 

      Chair 

 

      ATTEST:  

 

 

 

      Executive Director 
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